Office of Superintendent of Schools February 26, 2014
Board Meeting of March 12, 2014

Financial Services
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT BID NO. 066-NN04 — VEHICLE TOWING
COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

LINK TO STRATEGIC
FRAMEWORK: FINANCIAL EFFICIENCY/STABILITY

The purpose of this bid was to purchase, at firm unit prices, vehicle towing within
Miami-Dade County, for various schools and departments, for the Department of
Transportation, Vehicle Maintenance. Seven (7) vendors responded to this advertised
solicitation.

Upon further review and pursuant to the specifications of this bid, staff has determined
that it would be in the best interest of the District to reject all bids, in order to restructure
the award methodology by regional quadrants instead of North and South of Flagler, to
better serve the current needs of the District and to allow more vendor participation. In
the interim, the School Board will fulfill its needs for this service through the Miami-Dade
County contract that is currently in place.

Fund Source
0100 - General

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Bid No. 066-NN04 — VEHICLE TOWING, to permit rebidding, using
Miami-Dade County's contract.
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